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LINE HOLDER RX DAY UTILITZATION 
 

Sisters and Brothers: 

We are pleased to let you know schedules are currently being updated for line holders who 

have had RX days placed on their schedules.  

 

If you are a line holder and have had a RX day placed on your schedule, you should only be 

utilized if there is a shortage of reserve coverage.  

 

We want to thank you for your patience and understanding as we have worked through this 

process with the company. As always, if you have any questions, please contact your local 

grievance representative.  

 

In solidarity, 

 

Sara Gonzales           Marche’ Cooper 

  GENERAL CHAIR            SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE

  

 
 

 

SG/cg 

cc:   S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 

        DL 142 E-Board 

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


